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The Price Center's Fall Open House - Meet Our New
CEO!

Join us on Friday, September 27th, for The Price Center's annual Fall Open House! We are
excited to not only show off our amazing programs, but also welcome our new CEO, Abby
Parrilla. Abby will be making her first formal introduction to our families and loved ones before
officially starting on Monday, September 30th.

Help us welcome Abby to the Price Center community by participating in a family potluck! Bring
your favorite family dish or dessert to share with everyone over a night of fun and entertainment.
Enjoy some great family food while also seeing a new, short performance from our Drama Club
and an art exhibition from our talented individuals!

For questions regarding the Fall Open House or the potluck, please email
communications@thepricecenter.org. We can't wait to get together again with all our wonderful
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families!

RSVP Here

 

Welcome to the Price
Center Team!

Agnes Baluka - Direct Care
Professional, Auburn

Ebimobowei Erefa - Assistant
House Manager, Humanity

House

Reagan Kalemba - Direct Care
Professional, 1751

Jude Ogbebor, Director of
Quality Assurance and

Program Excellence

Save The Date: The Price Center's 3rd Annual Fall
Festival!

Get excited! Join us on Saturday, October 19th for The Price Center's 3rd Annual Fall
Festival! We could not be more excited to once again celebrate this wonderful event with our
community.

For more details, please visit our website!

Visit our
Website

https://forms.office.com/r/UqvcM8MZec
https://www.thepricecenter.org/events/the-price-centers-3rd-annual-fall-festival/


While our Fall Festival is free for our Price Center Community to attend, we welcome support
of any kind to make sure this event goes off without a hitch!

How can you help?

Sponsor a restaurant (a full list is coming soon!)
Sponsor our Photo Booth or lawn game(s)
Donate Raffle items (like sports/event tickets, gift cards, gift baskets/items and
more!)
Become a volunteer

Click the button above to show your support or inquire about additional sponsorship
opportunities!

September
Milestones

20 Years of Service
Carole Labathe (17)

10 Years of Service
Mackenzie Thybulle (11)

5 Years of Service
Serena Oforji (9)
​Alex Niwagaba

Joseph Bertrand



 

Discover The Price Center:
Join One of Our Monthly Tours!

The Price Center is excited to announce monthly tours of our
organization, offering an in-depth look at our programs and
the incredible impact they have on our community.

Our next tour will take place on October 8th, 2024.

The tours will be held at 10:00 AM on the second Tuesday of
each month.

What to Expect:
Meet Our Team: Meet our dedicated staff and learn
about our mission to empower individuals with
intellectual and developmental disabilities.
Explore Our Programs: Discover our community day
programs, employment services, day habilitation, and
community living support.
Hear Inspiring Stories: Hear firsthand stories from the
individuals we serve and see the difference your
support makes.

RSVP Today:
Whether you are a long-time supporter or new to
The Price Center, we invite you to join us!

To schedule a tour, please fill out the form below:
https://form.jotform.com/242062993727060



Don't miss out on this opportunity to learn more about
The Price Center and the incredible work we do.

Tours are limited to 12 people, so sign up today!

We look forward to welcoming you!

The Price Center Clothing Drive: Support Miracle Mile
Ministries!

The Price Center is excited to announce a clothing drive to benefit Miracle Mile Ministries, a
charity organization dedicated to supporting those impacted by the opioid crisis and others in
need within our community. We are proud to support this initiative, especially with the long-time
commitment of our Building and Grounds Manager, Cesar Deossa, who has been a passionate
advocate for the organization.

We invite all staff, families, and community members to contribute to this important cause. We
welcome all new and gently used clothing items, but there is a particular need for new women’s
underwear and gender-neutral socks. Your generous donations will help make a difference in
the lives of those who rely on Miracle Mile Ministries for support during these challenging times.

How to Participate:
Gather your donations of clothing items.
Drop them off at The Price Center
For more information or to coordinate your donations, please email us
at communications@thepricecenter.org.

Let’s come together to support Miracle Mile Ministries and help those affected by the opioid crisis
and other hardships. Thank you for your generosity and commitment to making a positive impact
in our community!

Happening in the Community

https://mailto:communications@thepricecenter.org/


Have an upcoming event you think our staff, community or individuals could benefit
from?

We want to hear about it! Please send the details to: communications@thepricecenter.org

 

Let's Stay Connected!

Help us get the word out about The Price Center! 
Like, Share and Follow us on Facebook, Instagram, Twitter and LinkedIn.

Visit our pages today -- click the icons below.

      

 
The Price Center | Contact Us

mailto:communications@thepricecenter.org
http://www.facebook.com/thepricecenter
https://www.instagram.com/thepricecenter/
http://www.linkedin.com/company/the-price-center
http://www.twitter.com/thepricecenter
http://thepricecenter.org
https://www.thepricecenter.org/contact/
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